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Dear Emily,

I am writing as chair of Nuneham Courtenay Parish Council to record our strong objection to this application
for the following reasons;

It would cause a vast increase in traffic through Nuneham Courtenay where noise, vibration and air pollution
already exceed WHO safe guidelines. This traffic could only increase the severity of these issues. No mitigation
is possible, with the resultant risk to the health of the residents.

The scheme  has not been fully costed (CPOs) and rising costs and a worsening economy mean that even if
started it is likely there will be insufficient funds to complete the project as planned. This means any mitigation
for affected communities is likely not to be installed, with the resultant harm to quality of life, health and well-
being of the residents in those communities.

The damaging environmental impact of the projected new bridge, as documented by the EA, BBOWT and other
agencies is unacceptable.

The project contravenes OCCs own policies on CO2.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours

John Peters.
Chair Nuneham Courtenay Parish Council.

Sent from my iPad
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